NO.PSC/EXAM-II(C.S)/2025/54
SINDH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
THANDI SARAK, HYDERABAD
DATED: 28.01.2025.

PRESS RELEASE

The Revenue Qualifying Departmental Examination (R.Q.E) scheduled
to be held from (Monday) 24-02-2025 to 28-02-2025, is hereby postponed on the
request of concerned Administrative Department i.e. Board of Revenue, Sindh, sent
vide letter N0.16-460-2025-ESTT-11/107 dated 24.01.2025.

The revised schedule will be announced in due course of time.
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